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Newsletter – Dec.11 to 15, 2023 
 

Ruth King Elementary 
2764 Jacklin Road, Victoria,  

Website: ruthking.sd62.bc.ca Ph:250-478-8368 

                    
 

Some of our Ruth King students participated in PACE this weekend.  
Thank you Mrs. Gronow for the photos.  

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Families, 

It is hard to believe that it is already mid-December.  The weather has 
been a little soggy out there so please remind your child to bring 
approach clothing for the weather.  I would recommend a raincoat 
with a hood and rubber boots.  It is also important to have indoor 
shoes for the classroom and the gym in particular. 

The “LOST and FOUND” has many, many hoodies and other items in it.  
Please come in and take a look to see if your child has miss placed 
anything.   

 

   

 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 15 

    RK Christmas Store 

December 15 

    Pizza Day -PAC 

 
 

 Reading with Buddies!! 
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Events in the Coming Months… 

December 
18 Christmas Store 

20 First Term Reports will be sent out 

22 Santa’s Pancake Breakfast – Whole School  

22 Holiday Wear/Sweaters/Dress up (last day before Winter break) 

23rd -Jan 7th Winter Vacation Break 

January 
8 Schools Reopen After Winter Vacation 

8 Morning Meeting 8:45am (gym) 

9 PAC Meeting – 6:15pm (virtual) 

12 White Spot Lunch - PAC 

17 Earthquake Drill – 9:00am 

22 - 26 Kindergarten Registration Begins 

22 Morning Meeting 8:45am (gym) 

26 PJ Day 

26 Pizza Day -PAC 

30 Public Board Meeting - 7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

    

      

PAC online ordering info 

 If you would like to support the PAC fundraising by 
ordering a White Spot or Pizza lunch you can do so at this 
link, please note that all orders must be in one week prior to 
the lunch date listed on the 
calendar: https://ruthkingpac.hotlunches.net/admin/ 

 

Role Model, Cassandra Scow, has 
been in to share her stories and 
drumming with some of the classes.  
Thank you Ms.Trish for organizing this. 

 


